
Haute 4, Box 33 
Santa Fe, N. M. 

075(31

lü February 1969

Mr. H. P. Schwoflker
E. I. du Pont de Nemours fi. Company 
Building 356, Boom 154 
Experimental Station 
Wilmington, Delaware 

'Bear Mr, Schwenker:

Thank you for your letter of February 5th
stating your willingness to construct a modified 
"Potsie" for me.

I am enclosing my check for $200.00 and
am ordering a copy of the 2 volumn Galapagos 
publication sent to you.

A question is raised in my mind by your
statement that the photocell is an integral part 
of trie modified ''Potsie". This implies that the 
modified "Potsie" is extremely compact since the 
photocell must be placed ip a position in relation 
to the subject rather than/?he camera. Therefore,
I wonder whether a three-foot cable for connection 
to the camera is long enough. This may be sufficient 
for hummingbird photography, but how about for larger 
bird;photography in which the camera to subject 
distance is considerably greater?

Very sincerely yours,

Eliot Porter


